
 

 

CITY OF CARRIZO SPRINGS 

Distributed to Public: 9/10/2017  

Notice of Utility Billing Error 

Posted on: September 10, 2017  
 
Notice of Utility Billing Error  
 
Water customers who received their utility bill by mail for the month of July 1, 2017 to 
July 31, 2017 need to contact the City Utility Department to obtain the correct bill 
amount.  Staff identified the issue after bills had inadvertently been printed and mailed 
out. We apologize for this error. Online accounts do reflect the correct amount. We 
apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused and are taking corrective action 
to ensure this does not happen again. If you have any questions, please call Utility 
Billing at 830-876-2476.   
 
Thank you for your time and attention! 
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